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RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education approves an award of contract. 
 

***** 
 

Award of Contract – New Electrical Service at Various Schools. 
 

Appendix I – Recommendation for Award of Contract 
 



Appendix I 
 

Recommendation for Award of Contract 
New Electrical Service at Various Schools 

July 8, 2003 
 

In conjunction with the installation of portable classrooms at Patapsco High School, 
Rosedale Center, Sparks Elementary School, and Towson High School, it is necessary for BGE 
to provide additional electric power.  This work includes provision of new electrical service, 
installation of exterior electrical panels, and all associated restoration work.   BGE will provide 
these services for an estimated cost of $80,000.00. At this time, the Department of Physical 
Facilities requests the Board’s approval of an award of contract in the not-to-exceed amount of 
$80,000.00 with BGE to provide new electrical service at Patapsco High School, Rosedale 
Center, Sparks Elementary School, and Towson High School. 

 
Funding for this work is available from the Operating Budget of the Office of 

Comprehensive Maintenance and Construction. 
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